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I STRONGLY oppose the repeal of mail-in voting as the standard in Oregon for a few 

of many reasons: 

- Mail-in voting increases accessibility of voting for thousands of Oregonians  

- Mail-in voting increases voter turnout significantly  

- Mail-in voting is proven to be just as (if not more) efficient and safe as in-person 

voting  

 

Repealing mail-in voting as the default will disenfranchise thousands of Oregonians.  


